REQUEST TO ADDRESS THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

The Board welcomes and encourages your participation at its meetings. If you wish to address the Board, please fill out this form and give it to Mrs. Lenti. The board understands the importance of public comments as a means of direct communication between our community and the school board. We share a passion for decision making that best educates our students while keeping them safe. To that end let's remember to keep this portion of the meeting functioning with mutual respect.

Below are some guidelines to keep in mind for our public comments portion of the agenda:

- Each person will be allotted 5 minutes for their comments.
- You must state your full name and address when making a public comment.
- Everyone in a school building must wear a properly fitting mask, including while making your public comments.
- The audience will respect the speaker and the board by remaining silent until it is their turn to make a public comment.
- You should not expect an immediate verbal response from the board during public comments.

Name:	
Address:	
Phone: Home	
Email:	
My Question:	
My Comment:	